
 
 
14011 SE Alta Vista Drive 
Happy Valley, OR 97086 
February 3, 2020 
 
Dear House Judiciary Committee, 
 
We are writing in support of the Crown Act portion of HB 4107. We believe this 
legislation is important to pass for these 3 reasons:  
 

1. White women are allowed to wear their natural hair to work, and our hair 
shouldn’t be treated any different. 

2. We shouldn’t have to assimilate our hair to fit in to our own country. 
3. Our natural hair is beautiful. (Periodt) 

 
Thank you for your consideration of this very important bill. 
 
Sincerely,  
 
Shanté Moore and Christine Bynum 
Students at LaSalle College Preparatory High School 
Black Student Union 
 

	


